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P.A. Days  
Monday February 1st is a P.A. Day, which means no school for students. Staff will be working on 
School Improvement Planning and improving instructional practice. A notice went out to the 
community earlier this week to inform Legacy families of the new P.A. Day scheduled for Friday, May 
6th. This additional P.A. Day has been mandated by the Ministry of Education and will have teachers 
working on provincial education priorities. 

Call for Community Members - Equity and Inclusivity Advisory Committee 
The YRDSB Equity and Inclusivity Advisory Committee is seeking community members from across 
York Region for the remainder of the 2014-2018 term (ending November 30, 2018).  Information 
about the application process is available on the Equity and Inclusivity Advisory Committee’s page. 

Arts Camp 
For over twenty years on the shores of a private lake in the Haliburton Highlands, 
Camp White Pine hosts a unique yearly camp for YRDSB students. Arts Camp is 
an intensive one week immersion in performance-based and product-generating 
art programs and experiences. To ensure the student experience is memorable, 
dynamic and fun, teachers, local and regional artists as well as student 
counsellors plan and facilitate amazing art programs and support a unique, 
inclusive environment for campers. 250 students ranging from Grade 7 to Grade 
12 from across York Region attend morning and afternoon arts-based programs 
augmented by other daily workshops and activities.  The week-long camp 
culminates in an Art Show/Gallery Tour and Performance Night. For more 
information, please visit the website.  

Lunar New Year February 8th 
This year, Lunar New Year is celebrated on February 8th. Lunar New Year 
is a cultural and religious celebration for many Chinese, Koreans and 
Vietnamese. This is the year of the Monkey.  People born in 1944, 1956, 
1968, 1980, 1992 and 2004 were also born in the year of the “Monkey”.
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CONTACT INFORMATION 

61 Russell Jarvis Dr.

Markham  L3S 4B1


Phone: 905-472-4764

Fax:     905-472-2322


Email: legacy.ps@yrdsb.ca


Office Hours: 8:45am - 3:30pm

PRINCIPAL 
Laura Ryckman


VICE-PRINCIPAL 
Jeffrey Demacio


SUPERINTENDENT 
Peter Tse


TRUSTEE 
Juanita Nathan

legacy.ps.yrdsb.ca 
CHECK US OUT 

ONLINE

LEGACY eBulletin
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Summit on Children
&Youth Mental Health 

Don’t miss this opportunity to share energy, ideas and inspiration

EARLY BIRD REGISTRATION: J 201
Online Early Registration is now open:
http://www.opsba.org/index.php?q=what_we_do/annual_events/summit_on_children_youth_mental_health

Who will be there?
Students / Parents / Educators /
Mental Health and Health Professionals /
Professional Student Services Agencies /
Children’s Services Advocates

Who is hosting this event?
Hosted by the Ontario Coalition for
Children and Youth Mental Health –
a multi-sectoral group committed to
urgent and positive change for children
and youth mental health services in Ontario

Where is the 2016 Summit?
The Allstream Centre, Toronto

For Exhibit Space
Please contact: Judith Nyman
jnyman@opsba.org

Summit Theme
Moving from Policy to Practice
through Collaboration
Pre-Summit: April 7, 2016
Half day in-depth sessions – limited spaces

Main Summit: April 7 Evening & April 8 
• Keynote Speaker: Neil Pasricha

Author, The Book of Awesome
Neil shares recent breakthroughs in the
study of happiness and inspires audiences to
build resiliency and to reach their full potential

• First Release of the Preliminary Results of
the 2014 Ontario Child Health Study (OCHS)

• Richard Koestner, Ph.D., Professor,
McGill University

• Many Breakout Sessions to choose from

SAVE THIS DATE: April 7-8, 2016 in Toronto

LET’S PUT
OUR HEADS
TOGETHER.



Minister’s 

Student 

Advisory 

Council

Students in grades 7–12!
Have your say about your education. Apply now for the 
2016–17 Minister’s Student Advisory Council (MSAC)

MSAC is a group of about 
60 students from publicly  
funded schools all across  
the province. They share  
their ideas and advice with 
the Minister of Education.

PLEASE APPLY!  The council celebratesstudent diversity andseeks all perspectivesand experiences.

Find out more at  
Facebook/speakupontario 
and ontario.ca/speakup

Deadline is
March , 2016


